Interasia

Date: July 3™, 2024
Subject: Notice on List of SOC Banned Prefixes

Dear Valued Customers,

To safeguard the integrity of our services, Interasia stands firm in the non-acceptance
of the following container prefixes due to sanctions, including but not limited to

TDIU, HDXU, IRSU, BANU, FURU, ALXU, XBIU, SBAU, AGIU, KGNU, PESU, XANU, FMCU,
LCTU, BGCU, CILU, DAMU, LSLU, PARU, RSPU, XNIU, WOSU, AKKU, FESU, FCCU, BYTU,
CBKU, CGVU, MAAU, NMKU, RZZU, SSFU, SSGU, TPPU, TRZU, VDXU, KGSU, PAPU,
MIOU.

We regret any impact this might have on your supply chain, but we ask that you
please ensure that you do not book any shipment with us where the shipper’s
container is Iranian or designated entities. Once such containers with any of the
above-mentioned prefixes be found on-board vessels owned or operated by Interasia,
we will take immediate action to discharge said containers.

Any damages, fines, costs, claims, expenses and any consequences resulted
therefrom or caused through the handling of such container with said prefix will be
solely on the slot user/ container operator’s account and full responsibility.

Throughout this process, we aim to give as much clarity and notice as possible, but
please continue to visit Interasia’s official website for all the latest updates. Should
you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local Interasia professional.

Thank you for your full attention and compliance.

Yours Sincerely,
Interasia Lines, Ltd.

Update as of July 3'Y, 2024
Prefix added: MIOU.
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